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Dear Senate Committee on Health Care, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for the passage of a universal healthcare 

bill. 

 

Only last week, I had to donate to a friend's GoFundMe campaigns so that she can 

get life-saving cancer treatments. We are the wealthiest nation on Earth. Our citizens 

should not have to beg for money to get life-saving medical treatment. A well 

implemented Healthcare for All would ensuring that all Oregonians have access to 

the medical care they need, regardless of their financial situation. 

 

I believe that access to quality healthcare is a basic human right and that it is our 

responsibility as citizens to ensure that all of our fellow Oregonians are able to 

access the care they need to live healthy and fulfilling lives. I urge you to support the 

passage of a universal healthcare bill in Oregon and to work to make this a reality for 

all of our residents. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr Chong Kee Tan 

 

 

 

 

 


